ILLINOIS STATE POLICE

Office of the Director
Rod R. Blagojevich Jlﬂy 11,2007 Larry G. Trent
Governor : . ) ) ' Director
Mr. James Page
Executive Director
Itlinois Law Enforcement Alarm System
1905 East Main Street

Urbana, Hllinois 61802
Dear Director Page:

* The Illinois State Police (ISP) and the Illinois Law Enforcement Alarm System
(ILEAS) have worked together for many years to ensure quality training is made
available to all law enforcement officers, thus ensuring the safety of the citizens of
Illinois.. 1t is because of the long-term relationship that I .am writing in support of the
Regional Law Enforcement Homeland Security Training Center. This facility will be a
valuable asset to the law enforcement profession.

The Illmms State Police is proud to lend our support for thns project and wish you |
the best as you pursue this opportunity.

| Sincerely,

Larry'G. Trent
Director
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